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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Lialoni Hutchinson <lialonihutchinson27@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 12:23 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Appeal for property

Hello i would like to first say thank you for your decision to grant me an extension on the house, however I'm not sure if 
it is in fact for this house, or time for me to find another house. Either way i don't think that, that is enough time for 
finding a new place pack and have the unit cleaned and moved out of. I am so very grateful that I'm getting anything 
please know that. Also i wish it didn't have to even be this way as i don't wish to have to move from my home at all but if 
that is the decision i have to accept it. I feel like i have done everything that was asked of me and i still lost this fight 
which i don't feel was fair from the beginning if the outcome was going to be something, and some reason beyond my 
control. However like I said I am very grateful to at least have the opportunity to enjoy my granddaughters first 
Christmas here and I have to worry about finding a place to live in the cold.  
Thank you for your understanding. Merry Christmas, Lialoni Hutchinson 
 


